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Pre Licensing IDW
Volunteer Course Monitoring Training




Pre Licensing IDW



ADRE is hosting a Salesperson Pre-Licensing IDW, via Host Remote on
August 16, 2022. 

Instructors may register now (RSVP by contacting the Education Division in
the Message Center, HERE to join this session). The course is scheduled
8:30am - 5:00pm.  Host Remote Instructions will be provided after
registering.

**If you are a School Administrator, please distribute this Educator Update
to all Instructors affiliated with the School
**Should you have questions, please contact ADRE through the Online
Message Center: Click Here

https://azre.gov/message-center
https://azre.gov/message-center


The Department is working on updating its Volunteer Monitor training. 

As you know, active licensees can volunteer to monitor courses taught by licensed Real
Estate Schools and receive Continuing Education credit for monitoring the course. 

The training is typically held once a month via Google Meet and lasts for 3 hours.

The Department is working on creating a new training that will last for about 1 hour. 





Volunteer Course Monitoring Training

Latest Edition of ADRE's Bulletin

https://azre.gov/sites/default/files/2022%20ADRE%20Bulletin%20-%20Final.pdf
https://azre.gov/sites/default/files/2022%20ADRE%20Bulletin%20-%20Final.pdf

